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DOCKET No._____________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.  
To amend its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. (“TWSI”) petitions the Tennessee 

Regulatory Authority (“TRA”) to amend TWSI’s Certificate of Convenience and 
Necessity to expand its service area to include a portion of Sevier County known as 
Greenbriar Subdivision.  The project is located off of Thorngrove Pike in Sevier County.  
The property includes parcel 5 and is shaded yellow on the enclosed Tax Map 5 (see 
attached “Exhibit A”).  This parcel encompasses approximately 36 acres. 

We are proposing to provide wastewater service to approximately 51 residential, 
overnight rental, and commercial lots at Greenbriar Subdivision. Residential customers 
will be charged according to residential Rate Class 1, currently set at $35.49 as of the 
date of this submittal.  Overnight rental and commercial customers will be charged a rate 
commensurate with their usage volume and will follow the rate structure outlined in the 
commercial pages of our tariff.  The wastewater system will be designed and constructed 
to serve approximately 51 lots (approximately 15,300 gallons per day) and can be 
expanded if needed.  The TDEC application for a permit was submitted June 16, 2007. 
No contracts have been signed at this point.  It is the intention of the parties that TWSI 
will own the collection, treatment, and dispersal system and will own a permanent 
easement on the property that the system occupies. 

Also enclosed are letters from the City of Sevierville Water & Sewer Department 
Director and the Sevier County Mayor stipulating that neither of these entities will 
provide sewer service for these parcels.  We have also enclosed a letter from the 
developer, Richard Carter, requesting TWSI to be the public sewer utility provider for the 
project. 

After approval, the construction of the system, which is comprised of watertight 
effluent collection, fixed film treatment, and subsurface drip dispersal, will take 
approximately 60 days to complete.  The estimated value of the contribution in aid of 
construction is approximately $260,000.00. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Matt Pickney 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. 






















